COUNCIL MEETING TO DISCUSS DOG FOULING IN BERE ALSTON
Elsewhere in The Bere Link Mr Slaughter has written about the problem of dog fouling. Following a recent Parish Council meeting it was clear that this is an issue over which feelings are running very high. Council have, therefore, decided to hold a Special Council meeting on Tuesday, January 10th at 7.30 in the Parish Hall. As is the case with all Council meetings, all residents are very welcome and we hope that many of you who wish to contribute to this discussion will attend. The meeting will not be an excuse to apportion blame but to discuss possible solutions.

Council is aware that there may be cost implications attached to potential solutions and to this end you may find the following information useful.

· Council is signed up to the dog warden scheme until October 2012 and this has cost £913. The dog warden has spent 173 hours in our area over the last 12 months.

· The cost of renewing our commitment to the dog warden scheme may have gone up in price by next October.

· Dog bins cost from £90 + VAT (small plastic) to £240 + VAT plus the cost of installing them and each bin would cost £54 per year to empty on a weekly basis.
· Council has precepted for £950 only for dog related matters

